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The Board of Education of Montgomery County met in special session with the
Montgomery County Planning Board at the Carver Educational Services Center, Rockville,
Maryland, on Thursday, March 13, 1997, at 6:30 p.m.

Board members present:  Mr. Reginald M. Felton, President, Dr. Alan Cheung, Ms. Ana
Sol Gutiérrez, Mrs. Nancy J. King, Ms. Mona M. Signer, and Ms. Rachel A. Prager.

Planning Board members present: Mr. William Hussman, Chairman, Ms, Ruthann Aron,
Ms. Patricia Baptiste, Mr. Arthur Holmes, and Mr. Davis Richardson.

MCPS staff present:  Dr. Paul L. Vance, Mrs. Kathryn Gemberling, Mr. Larry Bowers,
Mr. Bruce Crispell, Mr. Joe Lavorgna, Mr. George Margolies, and Mr. William Wilder.

Planning Board staff present: Mr. Bill Gries, Mr. Rod Irwin, Mr. Charlie Loehr, and
Mr. George Vaughn.

Topics discussed:

1. Enrollment Overview
2. Annual Growth Policy
3. Preferred Choice
4. Planning Board’s Reorganization to Community-Based Teams
5. Joint Acquisition of Property Adjacent to Paint Branch High School
6. Ball Fields at Montgomery Blair High School
7. Access for Properties Behind Sherwood High School

The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 p.m.
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